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MANAGER’S	MESSAGE	
Jayne	 and	 I	 would	 like	 to	 wish	 all	 of	 our	
members	 a	 very	 Happy	 New	 Year	 and	
hope	 that	 it	 is	 a	 rewarding	 2017.	 	 Thank	
you	 for	 supporting	 LMR	 in	 its’	 25th	 year.		
Your	requests	for	services	and	inputs	have	
kept	 us	 all	 busy	 whilst	 also	 providing	
valuable	 work	 for	 other	 members	 that	
offer	their	contracting	services.		Your	LMR	
is	 a	 powerful	 resource	 offering	members	
access	to	a	wide	variety	of	machinery	and	
services	 that	 you	 may	 need	 to	 complete	
your	farming	workload.	 	 I	believe	that	we	
are	about	to	enter	a	period	of	uncertainty	
and	 change	 that	 can	 be	 mitigated	 by	
utilising	 LMR	 to	 provide	 a	 flexible	 and	
adaptable	 response.	 	 It	 offers	 contracting	
services	 from	 fellow	 members	 at	 very	
competitive	prices	that	in	many	cases	will	
provide	the	least	cost	solution.		Contractor	
services	provide	the	ideal	machine	for	the	
job	 and	 skilled	 operators,	 mitigating	 the	
need	 to	 purchase	 expensive	 equipment	
and	employ	skilled	labour.		It	has	become	
increasingly	 difficult	 to	 find	 suitable	 farm	
labour	 for	 all	 enterprises.	 	 The	 problem	
appears	to	be	at	all	skill	levels	and	is	likely	
to	persist	for	years	to	come.		Fortunately,	
LMR	 has	 access	 to	 GLA	 approved	 gangs	
and	drivers,	which	can	meet	some	of	your	
labour	needs.	
	

	
LMR’s	 group	 buying	 activities	 are	 saving	
members	significant	sums	of	money.			
However	 there	 are	 still	many	members	 that	
are	 missing	 out.	 	 Over	 time	 these	 lost	
opportunities	become	substantial	and	are	an	
extra	 burden	 on	 your	 businesses.	 	 We	
negotiate	 and	 review	 our	 deals	 to	 be	
confident	 that	 there	 are	 real	 savings	 for	
members	 using	 reputable	 firms	 with	 the	
levels	of	service	that	meet	your	expectations.			
We	have	deals	ranging	from	workshop	gases,	
to	 spare	 parts,	 fuels	 and	 lubricants	 and	
aggregates	 and	 concrete,	 fertilisers,	 seeds	
and	 agrochemicals.	 	 Call	 to	 discuss	 how	 you	
can	benefit.	
It	 is	 encouraging	 to	 see	 that	 members	 are	
investing	in	new	buildings	on	their	farms	and	
using	 LMR	 members	 for	 groundworks	 and	
building	 supply	 and	 erection.	 	 Our	 suppliers	
have	many	years	of	experience	in	agricultural	
building	 works,	 supplying	 buildings	 of	 high	
specification	 at	 very	 competitive	 prices.		
Please	 call	 for	 advice	 and	 prices	 on	 any	
building	works	you	may	be	planning.	
We	 look	 forward	 to	 another	 exciting	 year,	
finding	 the	 best	 solutions	 to	 your	 requests	
and	 making	 savings	 for	 you	 on	 your	
purchases	in	2017.			
	
With	kindest	regards	
Andrew	&	Jayne	
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Competition	Winner	

	
Calladines	Surfacing	Ltd	

	
Prize	draw	of	a	pair	of	Dunlop	Safety	

Wellingtons	
	

These	were	kindly	donated	by	Spaldings	
on	the	LMR	stand	at	The	Midlands	Machinery	

Show	
	

Congratulations	
	

	 	
	

TANKS	
	

 
 

	
SPECIALIST	LMR	MEMBERS	SUPPLYING	TANKS	

AT	COMPETITIVE	PRICES	TO	FELLOW	
MEMBERS	

	
PLASTIC	&	STEEL	FUEL	STATIONS	–	ADBLUE	

TANKS	–	WATER	TANKS	–	BOWSERS	
CONTACT	LMR	

	
Drainage	
Contact	LMR	for	all	your	drainage	
requirements	
These	include:-	

• Drain	Jetting	
• Drainage	laying	
• Drainage	pipes	
• CCTV	surveys	
• Ditch	clearance	

	
	

FUEL	*	FUEL	*	FUEL	*	FUEL	*		
	

Daily	competitive	prices	on	GAS	OIL	(Tractor	
Diesel),	WHITE	DERV,	HEATING	OIL	

	
	

ADBLUE	ALSO	AVAILABLE	AT	VERY	GOOD	
PRICES	TO	LMR	MEMBERS	

	
	

Workshop	Solutions	
LMR	members	 supply	 a	wide	 range	 of	 products	
for	 your	 workshop.	 These	 include	 lubricants,		
filters,	wearing	parts,	spares,	sprayer	pumps	and	
nozzles,	 tyres,	 gases,	 tools,	 nuts	 &	 bolts,	 PPE	
work	wear	&	safety	equipment....the	list	goes	on.	
So	 whatever	 you	 need	 do	 please	 contact	 LMR	
with	 your	 requirements.	 Discounts	 for	 LMR	
members.	
	

Fencing	
	

All	types	of	fencing	undertaken	by		
Specialist	LMR	members	

	

Post	&	Rail	*	Stock	Net	&	Barbed	Wire	*	Rabbit	*	
Lincolnshire	*	Steel	Palisade	*	Garden*	

	

Full	ground	works	and	preparation	service	
Fencing	Materials	also	available	at	discounted	

rates	to	LMR	members	
	
	
Tree	Services	
Qualified	and	highly	experienced	LMR	members	
	

• Tree	surgery	&	felling	
• Tree	surveys	&	reports	
• Logs	&	woodchip	
• Planting	

	
Contact	LMR	
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Spreader	and	Sprayer	testing.	
	
Does	your	spreader,	sprayer,	slug	pelleter	or	
granular	applicator	need	NSTS	testing?		LMR	
members	provide	the	service	at	very	
competitive	prices.		Please	call	for	details.	
Contact	Andrew	

	
	

	
	

20%	&	25%	DISCOUNTS	IN	JANUARY	
	

We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	LMR	has	
negotiated	additional	discounts	with	

Spaldings.	
	

LMR	members	can	receive		
20%	discounts	for	wearing	parts		

25%	discounts	on	workshop	consumable	
products		

For	orders	placed	in	January.	
	

15%	discounts	are	in	place	at	all	other	times	
for	LMR	members	

	
Some	exclusions	on	the	discounted	rate	may	

apply	on	a	small	range	of	products	
	

Please	contact	Jayne	or	Andrew	if	you	have	
not	already	switched	to	use	Spaldings	via	

LMR	
	
	

	
Spring	Work	

	
Keeping	the	work	within	“The	Ring”	

Experienced	LMR	members	available	to	
undertake	land	work	

Contact	LMR	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	

BUILDING	SOLUTIONS	
	

NEW	BUILDINGS	
	INCLUDING	POTATO	STORES,	GRAIN	
STORES,	POULTRY	SHEDS,	LIVESTOCK	

HOUSING,		
OPEN	FRONTED	STORES	

PLANT	STORES,	COLD	STORE	UNITS		
	

REFURBISHMENT	
	

STRUCTURAL	STEELWORK	&	CLADDING	
	

GRAIN	WALLING	
	

FLOOR	LAYING	
	

DEMOLITION	
	

ACCESS	ROADS,	REGRADING,	TARMACING	
	

DRAINAGE	WORKS	&	SUPPLIES	
	

CONCRETE	&	AGGREGATES	
	

CONTACT	LMR	
	

	
Hedge	Cutting	

	

 
 

LMR	has	specialist	members	available	for	
Hedge	Cutting	

Various	sizes	of	reach	
Contact	LMR	
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Pest	Control	

	
Highly	experienced,	specialist	qualified	
pest	control	members.	
	
All	types	of	pests	dealt	with	using	the	
correct	legal	processes,	including	non-
toxic	rodent	control	options.		
	
Training	courses	in	pest	control	are	also	
available.	
	
Contact	LMR	
_________________________________	

Members’	Board	
	

Available		
Slurry	Stirrer	for	Slurry	Towers	
Umbilical,	Boom	and	Trailing	Shoe	Slurry	
Spreading	
Contact	Andrew	

	
	

For	Sale	
Wheat	Straw,	Barn	Stored	
Mini	Hesstons	
Nr	Barrow	Upon	Humber	
Contact	Jayne	
	
	
For	Sale	
Box	Profile	Roofing	Sheets	
Contact	Jayne	
	
	
For	Sale	
110	Bales	of	Hay,	(Soft)		
Barn	Stored	Mini	Hesstons		
Nr	Barrow	Upon	Humber	
Contact	Jayne	

	
	
For	Sale	
Fendt	936	Tractor	
One	owner,	year	2009	
Genuine	hours	3200.2	
Tyres	710/85R38	Michelins	Axiobibs	–	60%		
650/75R30	Michelins	Axiobibs	–	60%	
Full	service	history	
£73,500	
Contact	Jayne	
	
	
For	Sale	
FarmRite	7m	Flatlift	
Hydraulic	Folding,	9	Swivel	Legs	
Simba	Prolift	Legs	
Hydraulic	Packer	Control	
£5,750	
Contact	Jayne	
	
	
Wanted	
200t	Wheat	Straw	(dry)	in	Hesstons	Newark	
Area	
200t	OSR	Straw	(dry)	clean	in	Mini	Hesstons	
or	Quads	in	Doncaster	Area	
Contact	Andrew	
	
	
Wanted	
Large	Quantities	of	Barley	Straw	
Several	wagon	&	drag	loads	required	
Ideally	4	x	4’s,	other	sizes	considered	
Contact	Jayne	
	
	
	
	
	
	


